The monthly meeting of the MVGS of June 10, 19885, was called to
order by Vice President panell Auckerman at 10:10 a.m.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read.

Treasurer's Report. Kon Edwards reported a balance of $952,36 as

of May 31, 1995,

Library. The new books are listed in the newsletter. Most of
the books are gifts. It was mentioned that Edith Hughes be sent
a Thank You card for sending us her copies of the Virginia
Genealogist.

Merchandising. Damaris Reynolds said that the garage sale was a
success. We took in over $400. She will take any items for a

September sale.
Book Committee. Will have a meeting later this month.

Public Relations. Judy Beals. Sign up sheet for refreshments
for next six months is being passed around. Also there is a sign
up sheet to indicate which counties people are interested in in
Ohio and Pennsylvania for future study.

Queries. Mabelle Martsching told us of the queries received and
the research that is being done.

Service Project: Trip to the Forum in Portland, June 24. To
date there have been four reservations and we need 14,

Newsletter. Ed Stratton. We want to set up a list of members
who own genealogical CD Roms so0 that we can share. Ed will keep
the list.

He has enough material for awhile for the newsletter.

Work on the cemetery list of progressing.

Membership. Jim Russell reported that we have 87 single
memberships, 26 families, making a total of 141.

Pedigree Charts. Ken Bielman has family group sheets from
for the library.

Sur Name Index. Work is progressing.

Telephone Committee. Since the mailing of the newsletter there
has been na need for the telephone committee, but Maybelle
mentioned that there are a few members who still wish to receive a

telephone call.

Unfinished Business.

By~-Laws Revision Committee. Jean Grube. The committee proposed
some corrections at the board meeting but much work has to be
done before the revisions can be submitted to the membership.

Raising Dues. Ed discussed the matter. He made a motion that
dues would be $10 for a single membership at $13 for a family
beginning with the 1996 year which are payable in September 1895.



The motion was seconded and passed by a unanimous show of hands.

New Business.

Ron Bremer will be having a seminar at the Portalnd Community
College on August 19, cost $20 or $25.
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Allen iwhy%wokjm %fwvﬁés purchase the NEHGS research indixes for
volumes &%1 to wF7 , Damaris mentioned that the indexes for the

first 50 volumes are available at the OSU library.cﬁﬁUGmfﬂﬂnw

Meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m.

Respectfully submitted
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